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A 24-hour contact number is available: 020 7252 0768

Considerate Constructors: 01920 485 959 

You can access all the latest information on the scheme at:
www.canadawater-southwark.co.uk

CONTACT INFORMATION

Work on A1 is now well underway, with the
basement slab for cores 4 and 5 in place
and the construction of the walls and
columns for the podium progressing well.

Piling for site A2 has begun, as of the 
28th April 2010.

SITE A2

SITE A1

SITE B2

Work on B2 is nearing completion, with the
scaffolding now almost completely
removed, apart from one small area on
the south elevation. The crane is booked
to be removed on May 8th.

The internal fit out is ongoing with the first
completed flats due to be signed-off by
the NHBC and the Council of Mortgage
Lenders for sale in May.

We have also started on the external
works to the Surrey Quays Road. This will
include tree planting and landscaping
works, due to commence in the next two
months. More details on this will follow in
future construction newsletters.

Site B2 nearing final completion

Construction Update

Site A1 works well underway


